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Sent by email:   
 
 
 
 
Dear , 
 
Freedom of Information request: 2019/0201 
 
Thank you for your request for further information relating to your Freedom of Information request, UKRI 
2019/02021 concerning the work of the MRC Working Party on AIDS. Following our response to your request, 
sent on 21st August, you requested the following information which we identified in our response as potentially 
being of interest: 
 
Your request: 
 
In your covering letter, you mention that you have identified a report that outlines Dr Anthony Pinching's visit to 
the United States between 31st July to 6th August 1983, for 5th International Meeting of the International 
Society for Sexually Transmitted Disease Research, and also his visit to an NIH clinical facility. 
 
Please may I take you up on your kind offer to also supply this report. I note that you have said that it does not 
specifically mention haemophiliacs and/or blood products, but I would very much like to see the report, not 
least because Dr Anthony Pinching was the secretary to the MRC Working Party, and this in itself could 
provide an interesting connection, but also I am interested in the NIH facility in the USA. 
 
Our response 
 
Please find attached the report from the Secretary to the Working Party as requested. 
 
If you have any queries regarding our response or you are unhappy with the outcome of your request and wish 
to seek a review of the decision, please contact:  
  
Head of Information Governance  
UK Research and Innovation  
Polaris House  
North Star Avenue  
Swindon  
SN2 1FL  
 
Email: foi@ukri.org or infogovernance@ukri.org  
 
Please quote the reference number above in any future communications.  
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www.ukri.org 

If you are still not content with the outcome of the review, you may apply to refer the matter to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the 
review procedure provided by UKRI. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  
  
Information Commissioner  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane  
Wilmslow  
Cheshire  
SK9 5AF  
  
Enquiry/Information Line: Between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday 0303 123 1113 or 01625 545745  
  
Further information about the Office of the Information Commissioner can be found at http://www.ico.gov.uk/  
  
If you wish to raise a complaint regarding the service you have received or the conduct of any UKRI staff in 
relation to your request, please see UKRI’s complaints policy: https://www.ukri.org/about-us/policies-and-
standards/complaints-policy/ 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
UK Research and Innovation, Information Governance Team 
Email: foi@ukri.org 












